STATE OF WASHINGTON

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY
PO Box 47600 » Olympia, WA 98504-7600 = 360-407-6000
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February 17, 2015

CERTIFIED MAIL 7013 1710 0002 3967 6526

Mr. Mathew Stewart

Jefferson County Public Works
623 Sheridan Street

Port Townsend, WA 98368

Re: Termination of National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) General Permit
Number WAG 50-1126, Jefferson County Public Works - Mount Walker Pit

Dear Mr. Stewart:

The Department of Ecology has received information that the above-mentioned permit no longer applies
to your facility for the following reason{s):

[ Facility requires an individual permit.

< Facility is a closed site according to the definition on Page 45 of the general permit. In situations
where the Department of Natural Resources Reclamation Bond has been released because the site
has been reclaimed such that the disturbed area is less than three (3) acres, but the sife continues
to operate, the general permit is still applicable until the entire site is restored.

] Facility was issued the general permit based on inaccurate information contained in the
Application for Coverage.

1 Facility operations or status has changed since issuance of the permit.
] Facility was issued two permits for the same site.

NPDES General Permit Number WAG 50-1126 will be terminated 30 days from the day you receive this
letter in accordance with the provisions of Revised Code of Washington (RCW) 90.48.190 and the
Washington Administrative Code (WAC) 173-226-240.

This permit termination may be appealed. Your appeal must be filed within 30 days from the receipt of
this notification with the Pollution Control Hearings Board, P.O. Box 40903, Olympia, Washington
98504-0903. At the same time, a copy of the appeal must be sent to the Department of Ecology, P.O. Box
47600, Olympia, Washingfon 98504-7600.
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In the event you anticipate a discharge of wastewater from your facility into either surface or ground
waters, you are required to submit an application for a waste discharge permit at least 180 days prior to
the anticipated discharge.

If you have any questions regarding this cancellation letter, please telephone Scott Morrison of our
Southwest Regional Office at 360-407-6292 or by e-mail at scott morrison{@ecy.wa. gov.

Sincerely,

Richard Doenges }&’

Southwest Region Manager
Water Quality Program

RD:ce(1126)

ce: Scott Morrison, Ecology
Bev Poston, Ecology



